Delroit

September 14, 1984
EF2-69708

Mr. James G. Keppler

Regional Administrator

Region III

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
799 Roosevelt Road

Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Dear Mr. Keppler:

Reference: (1) Fermi 2
NRC Docket No. 50-341

(2 Letter, W. H. Jens to J. G. Keppler,
May 16, 1984, EF2-68536

(3) Letter, W. H. Jens to J. G. Keppler,
June 4, 1984, EF2-68549

(4) Letter, W. H. Jens to J. G. Keppler,
August 15, 1984, EF2-69670

Subiject: Amended Report of 10CFR50.55(e) Item 126
"Underrated Terminal Blocks in Limitorque
Valve Cperators"

This letter amends Detroit Edison's final report of Item
126, "Underrated Terminal Blocks in Limitorque Valve Opera-
tors." This item was originally reported as a potential

deficiency on May 4, 1984, and was documented in References
(3) and (4).

Subsequently, Detroit Edison decided to replace the
deficient Beau Products - 76000 series terminal blocks with
Marathon Series 300 terminal blocks instead of the proposed

corrective action in Reference (4) to use Kulka 622-5
terminal blocks.

If you have questions concerning this matter, please contact
Mr. Lewis P. Bregni at (313) 586-5083.

Sincerely,

cc: P. M. Byron /)/é‘//}(,(a (J

R. C. DeYoung
R. C. Knop
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